
Work Continues on Cedar Creek  

at Innsbrook Village Country Club 

The NRCS (Natural Resources 

Conservation Service) continues 

their work along Cedar Creek on 

Innsbrook Country Club.  Since the 

last email you received, the NRCS 

is “dewatering” the creek, that is 

drying it out so that the large equip-

ment needed to dig out the creek 

can get into it.  There have been a 

few problems with drying out the 

creek bed. The most annoying one 

is that they continue to find under-

ground springs flowing below the 

surface.  In the pictures you see, 

they are digging deep holes at stra-

tegic places to pool the water and 

then placing pumps in those holes 

to pump the water out and off the 

property through the large white 

pipeline.  This problem has not pre-

vented the NRCS from digging out 

the creek, though.  In the dry areas, 

they are digging and as you see in 

some of the pictures hauling off the 

dirt in dump trucks.  If you have 

been on the property, it’s exciting 

to see the work occurring.  If you 

have not been to Innsbrook recent-

ly, try to schedule a trip here and 

see all that is going on. 


